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I/t is Better to Give...

As we all head towards the Christmas holidays, a

season which many call “the season of giving”.

| can’t help but remember the generosity of so many
this past summer that allowed our camp to once again
be a safe haven where children and youth were able
to enjoy fun, friends and a strengthening of their faith.

To our dedicated summer staff, and to the many that
responded to our request for some much needed
sponsorship monies for families in the Lac Megantic
area, we want to say “Thank You” for leading by
example and for showing us all that the true spirit of
giving is not merely a season but rather a lifestyle.
Eternity alone will show what your efforts and
sacrificial giving has accomplished for the kingdom of
God.

Golf Anyone?

This past summer saw our camp install a brand new
nine hole disc golf course that runs throughout our
property. Whether it takes you across a bubbling
brook or along some beautiful forest trails, this course
allows both our campers and rental groups to truly
enjoy the beauty of nature. This little known sport is
quickly gaining in popularity around the world and we
are very pleased to offer this exciting activity during
our summer programming.

Planning Ahead

Although snow has already fallen and the camp will
soon be under a white blanket for a few months, the
camp committee is already making plans for the
summer of 2014. "Staff applications, as well as
maintenance and development priorities, will soon be
considered. Of course, your much-needed support is
always welcomed and appreciated." Please visit our
website for all the latest pictures and information on
how you can be a part of a truly worthwhile ministry.
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